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Things are right back at full pace these past two weeks. With the final product, 

assessments, weekly reports, and mentor visits, there is no time to rest and many things 

to finish. This all means that procrastination must be avoided at all costs and that focus 

and motivation are essential to success of the next few weeks. 

The final product proposal was due this week and that was stressful in itself, due to 

the lack of ideas for the final product. It can be hard to write a proposal for an idea that is 

non-existent. However, through conversations with the mentor and research an idea was 

reached. Once the idea was reached, typing the proposal was the easier part. 

Now that the final product proposal is complete, it is time to think about the 

original work speech. Based off of the last speech, there is a lot of practice needed for 

improvement on this next one. That means getting on top of it as soon as possible, which 

has already happened. The presentation updates have already begun. 

While there were some struggles with the proposal and original work speech, 

procrastination was not one of them. The procrastination has toned down a lot, but it is 

continuing the no procrastination that will be important. The key here is finding the 

motivation to stay on top of the work. The next thing to think about for ISM is the 

original work speech and continuing the motivation to not procrastinate. 


